
File OF-Tolls-Group1-T260-2010-02-01 
11 June 2010 
 
Mr. C. Kemm Yates, Q.C. 
Blake, Cassels & Graydon LLP 
855 - 2nd Street S.W. 
Suite 3500, Bankers Hall East Tower 
Calgary, AB   T2P 4J8 
Facsimile 403-260-9700 

Mr. D. Scott Stoness 
Vice President, Finance & Regulatory Affairs 
Kinder Morgan Canada Inc. 
300 - 5th Avenue S.W., Suite 2700 
Calgary, AB   T2P 5J2 
Facsimile 403-514-6622 

 
Dear Mr. Yates and Mr. Stoness: 
  

Canadian Natural Resources Limited (CNRL) 22 March 2010 Application for 
Directed Access and Toll Determinations on the Trans Mountain Pipeline (TMP)  

 
The National Energy Board acknowledges CNRL’s letter dated 4 June 2010 advising that CNRL 
and Kinder Morgan Canada Inc. (Kinder Morgan) have reached an agreement and requesting 
adjournment of CNRL’s Application, pending, for the Board’s purposes, CNRL’s withdrawal of 
its Application.   
 
The Board has considered CNRL’s request and approves the proposed adjournment.  
 
Kinder Morgan is requested to serve a copy of this correspondence on all shippers and interested 
persons on the TMP system.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Anne-Marie Erickson 
Secretary of the Board 
 
 
c.c. Mr. J. David Brett, Gowling Lafleur Henderson LLP, david.brett@gowlings.com 
 Mr. Réal Cusson, Senior Vice President, Marketing, CNRL, real.cusson@cnrl.com 
 Mr. Bryan Bradley, Manager, Crude Oil Marketing, CNRL, bryan.bradley@cnrl.com 

Mr. Nikol J. Schultz, Vice-President, Pipeline Regulation and General Counsel, CAPP, 
schultz@capp.ca 


